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Dear resident / business owner 

BMD will be in your area to deliver works on behalf 
of Logan City Council. 

 

 

 

 

Where Woodlands Park (see map overleaf) 

When September 2023 to early 2024 (weather and site conditions pending) 

Work 
hours 

7:00 am to 6:00 pm Monday to Saturday  

Please 
note 

Possible temporary delays due to weather or construction conditions at any time 

 

What is happening  

Last year, Council upgraded a section of 
the Woodlands Drive stormwater 
catchment at Rochedale South.   

This included improving the drainage outlet 
structure at Woodlands Park. 

We now need to return to carry out some 
rectification works including, improving the 
drainage outlet structure in the park. 

 

What you can expect 

We aim to minimise disruption; however 
some construction impacts are 
unavoidable such as: 

• Temporary closure of some local parks 

• Temporary footpath closures 

• Increased noise, dust and vibration.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while we complete these essential works.  

 

Contact us 

 0417 707 617 

 Peter.Astorquia@bmd.com.au  

 

  

Be prepared 

 

• Temporary closure of Woodlands Park for 
the duration of works. 
  

• For safety, follow instructions of work 
crews and road signage and keep 
children, equipment and materials clear of 
the work zone. 

http://logan.qld.gov.au/
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Project work zone 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Woodlands Drive 




